
TOWN OF CAMBRIA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

To Consider the Purchase of new Komatsu  

WA-380 8-Wheel Loader 3V 2021 Model 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Cambria, Niagara 

County, State of New York will meet at the Town Hall, 4160 Upper Mountain 

Road, Sanborn, New York 14132, on the 13
th

 day of May, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. for the 

purpose of conducting a Public Hearing to hear and consider the purchase of a new 

Komatsu WA-380 8-Wheel Loader 3V 2021 Model at the estimated cost of 

$225,000.00 and authorizing the issuance of $225,000.00 serial bond and to 

provide for the financing thereof, at which time and place the Town Board will 

hear all persons interested. 

 

DATED: April 28, 2021   BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD, 

TOWN OF CAMBRIA 

Tamara J. Cooper, Town Clerk 

 
 


